
TCS this past week:

Week 21

MAR 25TCS NEWS

WATSON-Have started reading a new story, 

‘We’re All Wonders’ They have had good 

discussions about kindness and how they could 

make the main character feel included.

TAJIRI-Have completed some amazing still life 

drawings of fruit using oil pastels. In food 

technology, they designed their own burgers. 

THUNBERG-Have been writing their own 

recounts, some fictional and some based on 

facts, they have also been working on 

punctuation.

WILLIAMS-Have started reading a new text 

‘The Iron Man’ which explores issues around 

outsiders and fear of change. 

GRANDIN–Have enjoyed welcoming their 

newest class member MnM the goldfish. 

DAVIS–Are becoming confident at identifying 

and representing tenths and hundredths on a 

number line. They have also been converting 

decimals and fractions.

 TURING–Made electrical circuits in Physics, 

including trying to use a potato as a battery. 

EILISH–Have completed their Functional Skills 

English and Maths exams. They managed 

themselves in an exemplary manner.

LAWSON–Have worked hard solving problems 

involving vectors. 

BEADLE–Have been working on their Entry 

Level English. They have also started an OT 

Interoception course and are enjoying their 

music lessons.

ELON–Have been looking at climate change 

and the importance of global warming. 

enabling the self

Outstanding value shown:

Dan-Joe–  Thinker has made lots of creative 

models based on real life objects.

WORLD BOOK DAY 

World book day is this Thursday. 

Pupils can bring an outfit to dress up 

in at lunchtime if they would like. 

EMERGENCY TERM TIME LEAVE

If your child requires emergency 

term-time leave, please ensure that 

you contact the school office and 

complete a leave of absence form 

before the absence. If the form is not 

completed prior to the absence, it will 

be recorded as an unauthorised 

absence. Please note that even if the 

form is submitted, the absence may 

not be authorised.

PARENTS EVENING 

Parents evening will take place on 

Tuesday 25th March. Parents of Year 10 

and 11 pupils should have received a 

further parents evening MS form link 

today to give the option to meet with 

subject teachers. 

Items of Note:

Upcoming Key Events:

MARCH
6th Mar- World Book Day

12th Mar- SALT Webinar

21st Mar- Red Nose Day

25th Mar- Parents Evening 
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